
Newmills Primary School 
June Noticeboard 
 
Post Primary School Placement 
Revised date for notification of the outcome of applications 
Parents will be able to login to EA Post-Primary Application from 9am on 
Saturday, 12th June 2021 to receive the outcome of their child’s application.  
Parents will be made aware, via an email prior to the notification day that they 
may be placed in a queue and may wish to log in at a less busy time. 
 
An Admissions Helpdesk will be operating from 9am – 5pm on Saturday 12th 
June to assist parents who require support and to answer queries that cannot be 
clarified via the website information. 
 
EA Admissions Helpdesk: Telephone: 028 95985595  
Email: postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk 
 
 
Sports Day 

Our annual Sports Day will take place at the beginning of 
June within the school grounds. Unfortunately, due to Covid 
regulations we will be unable to invite parents/friends to 
attend. Each class bubble will hold their own races so look 
out for some photos on our website. Please return all cups 
and shields as soon as possible. 

 

P1 Induction  

 Our new P1 pupils will be invited to visit their classroom and 
meet their teacher Mrs Millar during the week beginning 14th June. 
Each pupil will receive an invitation with a date and time. 

 

School Fun Day 

To celebrate the end of term we are planning to hold a Fun Day within the school 
grounds during the week 21st June with a variety of activities for our children to 
enjoy. The pupils will remain in their bubbles as per advice. Date to be 
confirmed. 

 

 



Special Assembly 

We will be saying goodbye to our P7 pupils and wishing 
them every success for the future in a Special Assembly to 
be recorded and shared with parents and friends via our 
website. 

 

We will also be saying goodbye and thank you to Mrs Keane for her 32 
years of dedicated service to Newmills Primary School. We would like to 
present Mrs Keane with a gift to mark this occasion and if any parents or 
friends would like to contribute, I would ask that they give their donation 
to either Mrs Jenkins or Mrs Millar before Wednesday 16th June. 

 

P7 Final Day 

P7 will have their final day on Friday 25th June. We wish them every 
success in their new schools and for the future. 

 

 

Monday 28th, Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th June Transition Days 

All pupils who will be moving to a different 
classroom will have the opportunity to do this. 
This will give everyone time to familiarise 
themselves with new classroom routines. 

 

 

School will close for the Summer Holidays on 
Wednesday 30th June at 12 noon. 

Enjoy your Holidays! 

 

School will reopen on Wednesday 1st September 2021 for the Autumn 
Term.

 


